

## FOREIGN LANGUAGE DISTANCE LEARNING PLAN

Although The Bridges Academy is temporarily closed, the Foreign Language department will continue instruction virtually.

Lower and Upper schools teachers will provide instruction on google meets during their regular scheduled class time. Students need to login to the link that will be provided to them via email or through an invite that will be posted on their calendar.

The Lower school students will meet with the teachers for 15 to 20 minutes and the Upper school classes will run 30 to 40 minutes.

Homework and Assignments will be posted on Blackbaud on a regular basis.

If you need to contact any of the Foreign Language teachers, please email them at the following addresses:

Myrtho.Cadet@Bridgesli.org
MargieCambian.Morales@Bridgesli.org
Iris.Wang@Bridgesli.org
Edith.Burman@Bridges.li.org
Myrian.Touma@Bridgesli.org

If your child is having difficulty with the video conference, he/she can also connect to the meeting via phone. As a last resort, you can contact our distant learner specialist Mrs Strobel at Jean.Strobel@Bridgesli.org